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NOSTALGIA 2024 
 

 REPORT: 

 
The Alumni Meet conducted by the Department of Commerce in association with the Directorate of Alumni Affairs 

was a momentous occasion that brought together alumni, faculty, and students, fostering a sense of camaraderie 

and connection. The event commenced at 2 PM on the 4th floor of the FSH Block II, with the enthusiastic 

participation of alumni members who contributed to making the day memorable for everyone involved. The 

program began with a warm and heartfelt welcome address delivered by the Head of the Department, Dr A. 

Kavitha, who emphasized the importance of alumni in shaping the growth and reputation of the department and 

the institution as a whole. The Alumni Meet provided an opportunity for networking and collaboration between 

alumni and faculty members. The department plans to organize similar events in the future to further enhance 

alumni engagement and institutional development. 

 

This was followed by an insightful session on Recent Developments at FSH presented by Dr A. Thilagaraj, 

Associate Professor, who provided an overview of the advancements and progress achieved by the Faculty of 

Science and Humanities, highlighting the initiatives that have significantly enhanced the academic and 

extracurricular landscape of the institution. 

 

Dr. P. Sankar, Associate Professor, then took the stage to discuss Courses and Curriculum, elaborating on the 

department's efforts to innovate and adapt the curriculum to meet the evolving demands of industries and the 

academic community. He highlighted the introduction of new courses, the integration of interdisciplinary subjects, 

and the emphasis on fostering practical knowledge and critical thinking among students. Following this, Dr. M. 

Hemanathan, Associate Professor, provided an engaging account of Events and Accolades at FSH, recounting the 

various events organized by the Faculty of Science and Humanities and the recognition received by students and 

faculty members alike. He spoke about the department's achievements in academic competitions, cultural events, 

and community outreach programs, showcasing the vibrant and dynamic environment fostered at FSH. 

 

 

The event concluded with a Vote of Thanks delivered by Dr. D. Bhuvaneswari, who thanked the alumni for their 

continued support and involvement in the department's activities. She also acknowledged the efforts of the faculty, 

staff, and organizing team in making the event a grand success. The Alumni Meet provided an excellent platform 

for alumni to reconnect with their alma mater, share their experiences, and inspire the current students. The 

Department of Commerce and the Faculty of Science and Humanities look forward to hosting more such events to 

strengthen the bond with their alumni and celebrate their collective achievements. 

 

 







 

 

 


